
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF SCHOOL BOARD ELECTION 

 

Notice is hereby given to qualified electors of the SCHOOL DISTRICT OF 

SIREN that a school board election will be held on April 1, 2025 to fill the following 

board positions: two positions each for a three-year term all commencing on April 28, 

2025. Terms expiring are those of Peggy Moore and, Eric Olson (three-year). 

 

An elector desiring to be a candidate for a position on the school board shall file a 

“Declaration of Candidacy” and “Campaign Registration Statement” with the district 

clerk stating he/she is a qualified elector prior to 5:00 p.m. on January 7, 2025. Forms 

may be secured and filed in the Siren School District Office. 

 

Notice is further given, that if a primary is necessary, the primary will be held 

on Tuesday, February 18, 2025. A description of school district boundaries may be 

obtained from the Siren School District Office. 

 

Dated this 22nd day of November, 

2024. Steve Young 
District Clerk 

 

Please publish this notice in your November 26, 2024 edition of 

the Sentinel.  

Date Received: 

Signed: 


